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School Newsletter – 18th December 2019 Term 4 Week 10 

 
December is the time to  reflect on the events of the 
year that has passed – and how amazing has this 
one been!!  There are so many who contribute to the 
success of our school.   
 
Thank you to the P&C representatives and 
subcommittee reps for their time and energy 

throughout 2019. A special thank you to the P&C president, Jackie Bando, for her tireless 
efforts.  
 
To all our parent and grandparent volunteers thank you also. 
 

Our teaching staff do an amazing job and I 
know many of you will thank them 
personally in the coming days. I also wish to 
publicly acknowledge all of our teachers for 
their ongoing commitment and dedication 
to student learning. 
 
Thank you to the incredible and supportive 
admin team, whose administrative and 
organisational skills enable teachers to 
focus on student learning. 
 
I would be lost without the leadership team 
and the manner in which they continue to 

cultivate a positive learning environment for both staff and students. Thank you! 
 
Finally thank you to all of you and your enthusiastic and diligent children. I hope you all 
have a wonderful safe holiday break and take some well-deserved time to enjoy being 
a family. I look forward to welcoming all of our returning and new families in 2020. 
 
 
 
Farewell Year 6 
 
To the graduating class of 2019, we wish you all the very 
best as you continue your learning journey.  We know 
that you will make us proud and go on to achieve great 
things. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

 
Diary Dates 
 

Term 4 
DECEMBER 
Wednesday 18 
Last Day of Term 4 
 
2020 
Term 1 
JANUARY 
Wednesday 29 
Term 1 Commences Y1-6 
 
FEBRUARY 
Monday 3 
First Day of Kindergarten 
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In My Office 
 
I love my visits from the Kindergarten students, who have been 
reflecting on what they have achieved so far at school. I loved 
hearing their stories called “My First Year at School. Look at how 
far we have come!”  Students wrote about all that they have 
learnt this year, including reading, writing, using iPads, playing 
and so much more. They also know about using capital letters, 
finger spaces and full stops.  They told me how much they love 
hand writing and telling their Rose Bay stories. Thanks 
Kindergarten for sharing your stories and visiting me in my office. You all made my day! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Years 5 & 6 Hebrew Students 
 
Congratulations to the Years 5 & 6 Hebrew students for receiving a “Highly Commended” 
award for their Hebrew movie called “The King’s Wisdom” at the Modern Languages 
Linguafest Competition at the Event Cinemas last week. 
 
Judith Rubinstein 
Hebrew Teacher 
 
 
French Lessons at Rose Bay Public School Years 3-6 
 

At Rose Bay PS we offer French lessons before school for interested students in years 3 to 6. Please visit 
https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/ to enrol your child for 2020.   
 
Our Teacher Daniella Barda has fused her experience as a French native-speaker, jazz vocalist and language 
teacher to create and deliver a vibrant and dynamic French language program in Primary schools across 

Sydney’s Eastern Suburbs. 
 
Our Primary school program integrates songs, games and exercises that help the students develop their communication and 
understanding in French and includes a play performed by the students at the end of the year.  
 
 
 
P&C News 
 
After the huge success of our Comedy for a Cause social event and fundraiser in June this year, we have had 
numerous requests to run another parent only Comedy evening. 
 
Please diarise Saturday 21 March 2020.  
 
This time, we will be running an online auction to enable even those who can't attend on the night, the opportunity to bid on items in 
the lead up to the Comedy night.  This will give us greater opportunity to raise money for the school.  We are calling on all our parents 
and carers to help us by contributing items for our auction.  If you have a business or contacts that could contribute, we would greatly 
appreciate it. 
 
Alternatively, vouchers from local businesses and services, bottles of alcohol or any other items of worth would all be welcome.  (Please 
note that we cannot accept 2nd hand goods.)  Please drop items at the school office any time from the start of Term 1.  For any questions, 
please email rosebaypc@gmail.com 

  

https://www.ecolemelodie.com.au/
mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 















ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

Learn Guitar at School 
 

 
 

Guitar class is on Thursday mornings before school. 
 

New classes starting in 2020. For information, please call 
Duncan Smith on 0430 406602.  

 
Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an 
endorsement or recommendation by Rose Bay Public School. 
 

http://www.codecamp.com.au/rosebay
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